
 

REMINDER: MEDIA ADVISORY 

 

MINISTER MOKONYANE TO ASSESS WAR ON LEAKS TRAINING 

 

05 May 2016 

As per the advisory dated 04 May 2016, the Minister of Water and Sanitation, Nomvula 
Mokonyane will visit Emalahleni Local Municipality on Friday, 06 May 2016 to assess 
progress on the War on Leaks (WoL) training programme. 

The War on Leaks programme is the department’s flagship project aimed at reducing water 
losses through leaks. Leaks account for the most water losses in the country. The current 
water leaks cost the country about R7 billion per annum. As a way addressing the challenge, 
the department came up with the project to train the youth to become water agents, plumbers 
and artisans. 

Media are invited as follows: 

Date:   06 May 2016 

Venue:  Colliery Training College, Stevenson Street, off OR Tambo Drive, 
Emalahleni, Mpumalanga Province  

Time:   10h00 
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For more information contact:  

 Sputnik Ratau on 082 874 2942 

 Themba Khoza on 082 600 5666  

 

 

For media releases, speeches and news visit the Water & Sanitation portal at: 

www.dwa.gov.za  

http://www.dwa.gov.za/

